
 

January 24, 2012 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Steve Brunk, Chairperson 

House Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

Statehouse, Room 149-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Brunk: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2491 by House Committee on Federal and State 

Affairs 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2491 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2491 would prohibit the Kansas Department of Wildlife, Parks and Tourism from 

making any rule or regulation that would prevent an individual from carrying a handgun for the 

purpose of self defense while lawfully hunting, fishing, or furharvesting.  

 

 Passage of HB 2491 would have no fiscal effect on the agency. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

cc: Chris Tymeson, KDWPT 


